
Silverbirch Club 

 
The Silverbirch club is going on a field trip! On Wednesday, April 10th we will go to the Dundas 

Public Library to see a presentation by Michelle Kadarusman, the author of The Theory of 

Hummingbirds. A small snack (allergy free) will also be provided at the library. Club members 

who did not get their permission forms yesterday will be getting them today. There is a fee of 
$3.50 for the bus. It will take a week or so for school cash online to be available so it would be 

much appreciated if your child could hand in the form as soon as possible, and for you to pay 

later online. Cash or cheques are also welcome and these can be sent right away with the form. 

-Heather MacNamara, Teacher-Librarian   
 


